
AT&T California 
Public Works Dept 
2125 Occidental Rd. 
Santa Rosa, CA. 95401 

July 18, 2025 

Sonoma County Public Infrastructure 
Attn. Johannes Hoevertsz, Director 
400 Aviation Blvd., Suite 100 
Santa Rosa, CA 95403 

Sent via email To Mitch Simsom 

RE: Request for exception of pole removal at Osmosis Day Spa, 209 Bohemian Hwy. 

Dear Mr. Hoevertsz: 

This is an AT&T pole (Pole 4-1), that we are requesting remains in its current location.  AT&T maintains and will 
continue to maintain this pole.  We discovered that this pole was inside the district as plotted on the joint trench 
composite plans.  

This request is to avoid any further disruption to this property. 

Respectfully, 

Casey Hailey 
AT&T Public Works Coordinator 
ch6128@att.com                   

mailto:ch6128@att.com

